
Assemblywoman Carrie Woerner 

is collecting donations for

“ I hope you’ll join me  

in supporting the Marines’  

Toys for Tots program – 

because every child deserves  

a happy holiday season.”



Assemblywoman Carrie Woerner 

supports the U.S. Marines’
You can donate new, unwrapped toys now through Dec. 15 at:Assemblywoman Woerner’s office112 Spring St., Suite 109 Saratoga SpringsMonday through Friday 9 a.m.-5 p.m.

For more information on this or any other community issue, please contact:
Assemblywoman Carrie Woerner | 112 Spring St., Suite 109 | Saratoga Springs, NY 12866 | 518-584-5493 | WoernerC@assembly.state.ny.us

Give a gift for a child 
in need and make their 
holiday season brighter.


